NEWSLETTER



Happy New Year

It has been such a lovely start to 2022 here at St. Thomas' this week. Children in all classes have settled back in so well and there has been so much fantastic learning going on across school in just three days!

Next week sees the beginning of our geography fortnight and a focus on our school value of 'Aspiration' in our Collective Worship. Also look out for our Spring term homework project coming out soon—this will have both a geography and a science focus.



A couple of reminders

Uniform swap at St. Thomas'

A reminder that we have launched a free uniform swap here at St. Thomas' - please donate any uniform that your children have grown out of that another family could make use of. If you would like to benefit from this service, please contact the school office with items and sizes needed and we will aim to supply them.

FROST group re-launch

A reminder that our first FROST meeting is taking place on Wednesday 12th January at 9am—any interested parents are welcome to attend.

After school clubs

Our after school clubs will begin again during the week beginning Monday 17th January—these will be the same clubs for the rest of this half term due to clubs having to be cancelled before Christmas:

Wednesdays: Gardening (3.30pm—4pm)

Football (3.30pm—4.15pm)

Thursdays: Computing and art (3.30pm—4pm)

Fridays: Music and maths puzzles (3.30pm—4pm)

Soccer 2000 sports club will continue on Thursdays too throughout this term.



It is important to note that if we experience a high number of COVID cases during this term, clubs may have to be paused again.